
  

May 3, 2024 
Random Acts of Kindness 

This week’s Random Acts of Kindness winners are: Joclyn Colon, 
Addie Lustina, Eric Niezgoda, Lina Raymond, and David Tapper. 
Great job everyone!!!!! 

Before School Tutoring 

Thursday, May 16 will be the LAST day of Before School Tutoring for 
the rest of this school year. 

Library Books 

The deadline to bring in library books is Friday, May 10.  Please 
have your child bring their library books to Mrs. Rardin to avoid 
any lost book fees. 

Recognize Outstanding Staff 
Every week we send out a staff newsletter to our employees. In our staff newsletter 
we have a section where we recognize staff who have gone above and beyond that 
week for our students. We would like to open this opportunity up to our families as 
well. If you have witnessed any of our amazing staff members going above and  
beyond for our school and/or students please send our Assistant Principal, Mrs. 
Mitsch, a message or email recognizing these individuals (amitsch@lcscmail.com). We 
would love to share the news!  

Grade 4 Transition to Kahler Middle School 
Monday, May 13 the 4th graders will be touring Kahler during the day.  Kahler will also 
be hosting a PARENT MEETING at 6pm in the LGI room with tours to follow.  Please 
take advantage of these opportunities to help your child’s transition be easier. 

Yearbooks 

Yearbooks were passed out last week to those who pre-

ordered them.  We have a few yearbooks left in the  
office.  If you are interested in purchasing one, the cost is 
$18.  Please send an envelope marked yearbook with your 
child’s name on it and we will fill the orders on a first come 
first serve basis.   

In need of summer child care? 

Adventure Club is offering child care this summer at Kolling Elementary School!  They 
will have care available from June 3 - Aug. 2  from 7:00am - 6:00pm.  If you have any 
questions please contact the Adventure Club Office at (219) 865-6283. 



PTO NEWS 

Staff Appreciation 

Last chance! Staff appreciation is next week. We love this week and 
we love giving back to our amazing staff! You can help give back 
too, by purchasing items off our Amazon Wish List. Everything on 
there is for our staff and gets shipped right to the school:  

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/FA8I6M32BHB5?ref_=wl_share  

You can also make a monetary donation here tinyurl.com/BibichTA if you prefer to do 
that.  
 

Bulldog Bash 

The Bulldog Bash will be Thursday, May 23rd! There will be games, food, face  
painting, tie dye, bounce houses, and fun for the whole family! Buy your ticket here:  
tinyurl.com/TheBulldogBash2024. All families must register and pay online (no fees!) - 
$30 per family.  Otherwise, cost will be $40 at the door.  

 

Save The Date 

* Our next and last PTO meeting of the year is Monday, May 13 @  
   3pm in the library. 
* Dine Out Night @ Dairy Queen in Dyer on Tuesday, May 28 

May 6-10 Teacher Appreciation Week 

May 13 4th Grade Kahler Orientation 

May 13 PTO Meeting @ 3pm 

May 13 4th Grade Parent Meeting - Kahler @ 6pm 

May 14 Early Release @12:10pm - NO PM EC Classes 
May 15 Student Council Meeting (last meeting) 
May 15 3rd Grade Field Trip - Elizinga’s - Caddick/Crary 
May 16 Last Day of Before School Tutoring 

May 16 3rd Grade Field Trip - Elzinga’s - Bonick/Fechalos 
May 17 2nd Grade Field Trip - Humane Indiana Wildlife 

May 23 1st Grade Field Trip - Lincoln Park Zoo 

May 23 Bulldog Bash 

May 24 Field Day 

May 27 Memorial Day - No School 
May 28  Last STUDENT day  
May 29 Last TEACHER day 

Jun. 3  Summer School begins 
Aug. 13 First Day of 2024-2025 School Year 

Tuesday, May 14 @ 12:10pm 

Lost and Found 

If your child has lost a hat, coat, gloves, water bottle, etc. please have 
them check the lost and found box by the office.  It is overflowing, so 
please have your child take a look!  Anything that is not claimed will 
be donated to Goodwill over the summer. 
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